
    

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

This year elementary school report cards will be available online through Edsby. This 

includes all Kindergarten Communication of Learning Reports, Grade 1-8 Progress 

Reports and Grade 1-8 Term 1 and Term 2 Reports. Students and parents/guardians 

can view report cards by logging into Edsby with their assigned accounts. 

Please visit our Parent Portal www.nearnorthschools.ca/edsby-parents/ to access 

Edsby. You can also reset your password for your Edsby parent account from the 

Parent Portal. If you require an Edsby account, please contact your child’s school. 

Once you’ve logged into Edsby, click on the View Report Cards button along the left 

side of the screen under the classes panel. Click here to learn more about accessing 

report cards. 
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